
 
 

February 26, 2018 
 
Filed Via Web Portal 
 
Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
Re: Joint Recommendation Regarding Implementation of Public Utility Regulatory 
 Policy Act for Utilities and Qualifying Facilities 
 Docket U-161024  
 
Dear Mr. King, 
 
Attached is a Joint Recommendation from Puget Sound Energy (PSE), Northwest and Intermountain 
Power Producers Coalition (NIPPC), Renewable Energy Coalition (REC), Renewable Northwest, 
Northwest Energy Coalition and Climate Solutions outlining areas of common ground regarding 
implementation of the Public Utility Regulatory Policy Act including obligations for utilities and 
qualifying facilities.    
 
Please contact Nate Hill at PSE at (425) 457-5524 or nate.hill@pse.com or Irion Singer representing 
NIPPC and REC at (503) 756-7533 or irion@sanger-law.com for additional information about this 
filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2110. 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Kenneth S. Johnson 
Ken Johnson 
Vice President, Regulatory and Government Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2110 
ken.s.johnson@pse.com 
 
 

cc: Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel  
 Wendy Gerlitz, Northwest Energy Coalition 
 Kelly Hall, Climate Solutions 
 Dina Dubson Kelley, Renewable Northwest  
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